
December 31, 2022


Worship • 11:00 am

Prelude

Welcome
Becky Stroub

Hymn of Praise
Joy to the World

O Come, All Ye Faithful
Away In a Manger

Invocation
Becky Stroub

Returning & Sharing
Marshall Chase

Church Family Matters
Pastoral Staff

Special Music
Elena & Hannah Kovalev

Morning Prayer
Audrey Albritton

Special Music
Victoria Pando

Spoken Word
Phil White

His Name Is: Prince of Peace!

Benediction

Postlude

Elementary
Terry Tryon, Principal

e: principal@simiadventist.org • p: 805-210-8354
w: simivalleyelementary.org • p: 805-583-1866

Preschool
Tammy Grodt - Director

e: aesvpreschool@gmail.com • p: 805-210-8353
w: simivalleypreschool.org

Adventist Education Simi Valley

Phil White, Senior Pastor
e: seniorpastor@simiadventist.org • m: 805-210-8347

Jan White, Pastor for Nurture & Discipleship
e: associatepastor@simiadventist.org • m: 805-210-8348

Victoria Pando, Pastoral Assistant
e: simioutreach@simiadventist.org • m: 304-888-8037

Bulletin Coordinators
 

Staff

1636 Sinaloa Road • Simi Valley, CA 93065
w: simiadventist.org • p: 805-526-0141

Simi Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Mission & Vision

To hear and follow the invitation of Christ…

COME SIMI
• At the Cross
• Renewing your life
• Transforming your world...For Eternity

Sharing the Life-changing Good News
Igniting Intimate Spiritual Growth
Manifesting Dynamic Servant Leadership
Inspiring Christ-centered Worship

Enlarging His Circle of Friends through:

Piano: Hannah Kovalev
Violin: Elena Kovalev



Videos of the worship service are available online at the
Simi Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church YouTube Channel.

Sabbath, December 31
Thank You for worshiping with us today. May you be blessed!
Offering: Pacific Union Conference
4:55 PM Sunset

Sunday, January 1
	 Happy New Year!
Wednesday, January 4

10:00 AM Ladies Bible Study Group
10:30 AM SVAC Community Services Center Open
7:00 PM SiMi Prayer Warriors: via Zoom

Friday January 6
5: 00 PM Sunset
7:00 PM SiMi at Vespers - Digital Edition via Zoom

Sabbath, January 7
Offering: Church Budget
5:01 PM Sunset

Announcements

Please mark your offering envelope appropriately. All loose offerings go to Church Budget.

Class	 Location
CR/Kinder (0-6 yrs)	 Kindergarten Room
Primary (7-12 yrs)	 Primary Room
Teen/Youth	 Youth Room
Spanish Adult	 Chapel
Adult	 Sanctuary

Study • 10:00 am

Finances

Guest WiFi Network:  Contact the kiosk for access.

Week at a Glance

Month to Date December 24
Tithe:	                   $52,212.00
Church Budget:       $7,770.78  ($11,000.00 Budgeted)
Needed:                     $3,229.22
Year to Date through December 24
Tithe:	                   $408,874.61
Church Budget:    $110,924.42   (132,000.00 Budgeted)
Needed:		    $21,075.58

The Simi Pulpit
January 7  Jan White - 
January 14  Victoria Pando - 

Today: We conclude our sermon December series on the Advent of Jesus entitled 
His Name Is, featuring the five names of Jesus as prophesied by Isaiah in Isaiah 9:6 
(NKJV) “For unto us a Child is born, Unto us a Son is given; And the government will 
be upon His shoulder. And His name will be called Wonderful, Counselor, Mighty God, 
Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.”

Death in the Family: We are saddened to announce the death of Elwyn Platner, long-
time member of the Simi Valley Adventist Church family. Elwyn served many years 
as Communication Director of the Pacific Union Conference. He died peacefully on 
Tuesday, December 20, in Walla Walla, Washington. A memorial service will be held 
today, December 31, at 3:00 PM at Colonial DeWitt Funeral Home in Walla Walla. The 
service will not be live streamed. Condolences can be sent to: Patsy Platner, 1300 
Catherine St, Apt A217, Walla Walla, WA 99362-4166. Our thoughts and prayers are with 
Patsy and Maria.

Year End Giving: As we draw 2022 to a close, please remember the Lord in your 
year-end giving. Our church budget, which maintains the ministries on our campus is 
currently in a significant deficit and needs attention. Tithe as well is substantially below 
the 2021 amount. Tithe dollars are sent to the Southern California Conference and 
are used to provide pastoral ministry for churches. To be properly receipted for 2022 
contributions, online donations must be made no later than 11:59 PM PT on December 
31. Checks and offering envelopes must be dated no later than December 31, 2022. 
Thank you! Your faithfulness is essential to maintaining the work of the Gospel 
ministry in the Simi Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church and the Southern California 
Conference. Your tithe and offerings are the lifeblood of the church! You can return 
your tithe and offerings in the locked box at the kiosk, or through the online giving 
menu on the home page of our church website: simiadventist.org.

Ladies Prayer & Bible Study Group each Wednesday, at 10:30 AM in the Campus 
Center. The study is on the book, The Incredible Power of Prayer. All ladies are welcome!

SiMi Prayer Warriors: Join us each Wednesdays at 7:00 PM, for 30 minutes on Zoom, 
by video or phone. Meeting ID: 706 264 8291, Code: 112627, Phone: (669) 900-6833.

SVAC Hispanic Women’s Ministry Coat Drive Please donate gently used coats for 
children, women, and men. Collections received at the chapel, Sabbaths in December.

Love Fund Needs! Your generosity to our Love Fund provides assistance to church 
family members in need. A Love Fund category is available through Online Giving or 
simply mark your offering envelope accordingly.

Job Openings & Volunteers: Adventist Education Simi Valley Preschool and Infant/
Toddler Center: Full and part time teaching positions available for qualified candidates. 
Also, volunteers are needed daily. Please contact Tammy Grodt, AESV Preschool 
Director at 805-210-8353 for more information.

Remember to Pray the Radical Prayer: “Lord of the Harvest, I earnestly beg You 
to cast out, hurl out, throw out, laboring laborers into the Simi Valley Church for the 
harvest. And You have my permission to begin with me!”

Postlude: We ask that you show respect to our musicians during the postlude by 
keeping silent and exiting the sanctuary after the conclusion of the postlude.

Membership Transfers First Reading IN:
• Judith De La Rosa from Anaheim Spanish SDA Church, Anaheim, CA

Online Giving


